
ISSUED: June 10, 2008

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

OF OREGON

UM 1380

In the Matter of

NUMBER RELIEF FOR THE
541 AREA CODE

)
)
)
)

NOTICE OF
PUBLIC COMMENT OPEN HOUSE

Available telephone numbers in the 541 area code are limited and cannot
support the continued demand for new numbers. The number of available numbers for the
541 area code is expected to run out in early 2011.

Due to the time required to implement a new area code, the Public Utility
Commission of Oregon (PUC) has opened an investigation to determine the appropriate
method to provide number relief. To provide an opportunity for affected customers to
comment and ask questions on the need for a new area code, the PUC will be holding
18 open house meetings throughout the state.

NOTICE IS GIVEN that a meeting affecting this area will be held as follows:

DATE: June 19, 2008

TIME: 12 noon

PLACE: Benton County Fairgrounds
Conference Room
110 SW 53rd St.
Corvallis, OR 97333

Customers are invited to attend the open house at anytime from 12 noon to
1:30 p.m. to learn more about the area code investigation and comment on the proposed
solutions. Members of the PUC Staff and industry representatives will be available to answer
individual questions from the public during this time.

Interested persons may also visit the PUC’s website at www.puc.state.or.us
for information about the need for a new area code and the PUC’s investigation. Customers
may call the PUC for more information at 1-800-522-2404.

Dated this 10th day of June, 2008.

Lee Beyer
____________________

Chairman

John Savage
_____________________

Commissioner

Ray Baum
____________________

Commissioner

IF YOU HAVE A DISABILITY THAT WILL LIMIT YOUR ABILITY TO
PARTICIPATE IN THIS EVENT, PLEASE LET US KNOW (503) 378-6678.


